
TOWN OF PORTERFIELD 

BUDGET HEARING 

 

WEDNESDAY, November 16, 2021 

 

Chairperson Dennis Bergeson called the budget hearing to order with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6:00 

PM with 10 in attendance. 

 

Minutes from November 11, 2020 budget hearing were read.  A motion to approve the minutes as read 

was made by Vicki Brissette and seconded by Sue Bayer.  All in favor – minutes approved as read. 

 

The Town of Porterfield along with the Grover-Porterfield Fire Department budgets were reviewed by 

residents. 

 

There was discussion on both budgets.     

 

There was also discussion on what to spend the ARPA Grant monies on.   

 

Vicki Brissette made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Sue Bayer seconded the motion.  All in 

favor – meeting adjourned at 6:17 PM.   

 

Respectfully submitted,        

 

 

 

Amy Linstad, Clerk 


